

Newsletter 24

16.03.18

2017/2018 Whitchurch Primary School 22 Bristol Road, BS14 0PT

www.whitchurchprimary.co.uk www.whitchurchpri.primaryblogger.co.uk Tel: 01275 833593

FRIENDS OF WHITCHURCH **PRIMARY**

EASTER DISCO

Friends will be holding an Easter disco in school on Thursday 22nd March KS1 4pm – 5pm. KS2 5pm – 6pm. Tickets cost £2 to include a sugar free drink and ice cream.

Including an Easter bonnet competition for KS1 and Easter party games for KS2

Tickets are now on sale after school at the side gate by a member of the PTA.



FOREST SCHOOL:

Year 3 and Year 6 are continuing to enjoy their weekly forest school sessions.



MRS HARRIS, YEAR 1:

Mrs Harris will be staying with us for another term in Year 1. The children are enjoying working with her and she is an asset to the school!

END OF TERM - This term will end next Friday 23rd March, we return to school on Monday 9th April.

PARENT'S EVENING – Consultation meetings will take place next week. If you have not signed up for a slot, please contact the school office to do so.

ART EXHIBITION – Children in Years 1 and 2 are raising money for a chosen charity and will be selling a framed piece of their artwork for £5 at an art exhibition in the school hall next Tuesday 20th March at 2.30pm. Parents of children in Years 1 and 2 are invited to come along and view/purchase their work.

WORLD BOOK DAY - As our dress up day was cut short by the 'Beast from the East', children may dress up in their book day costumes again next Wednesday, 21st March.

GYMNASTICS – Next term our Reception class will be taking part in gymnastics lessons at Bristol Gymnastics Centre. Letters will be sent out next week.

EASTER DINNER – Our Easter dinner will be held on Thursday 22nd March. KS2 - If your child would like to have the Easter roast with an Easter biscuit, please pay on Parentpay under dinner money as usual in advance.

THANKS TO THE PTA FOR "GEORGE AND THE FLIGHT OF THE

IMAGINEES"! 'Brave, Bold Drama' group put on a fantastic performance for the children of Whitchurch this week, their production thrilling and educating the children superbly! Thank you to the PTA who both organised and funded this event.









TWITTER: Many parents have complimented our Twitter page as a new source of information on the school. There are also a variety of pictures from events in the school. Please follow us on Twitter and keep up with all the exciting tweets!

WHITSTOCK 2018 - Yesterday saw another magnificent showcase of our children's excellent musical abilities. We enjoyed performances from singers and musicians, all organised by Mrs Taylor. Well done Mrs Taylor, and well done to all involved!







THIS WEEKS' ATTENDANCE RESULTS!

Reception: 88.65%

Year 1: 96.25% Year 2: 96.75% Year 3: 95.4% Year 4: 97.9% Year 5: 98.6% Year 6: 96.2%

THE WINNERS THIS WEEK ARE YEAR 5. Year 5 will receive 10 minutes extra play time!
THE HOUSE WITH THE HIGHEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK IS Willow WITH 98%

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE!

Each week the school rewards children from each class with special certificates!

One will be awarded for excellent behaviour, the other for superb work, which will go into a 'showcase' book for visitors to view in the school office. Photos can be viewed on the website shortly!

This week's children are:

RECEPTION: Connie has been praised – Ayda has received the showcase award

YEAR 1: Shyann has been praised – Henry S has received the showcase award

YEAR 2: Kian has been praised – Laila has received the showcase award

YEAR 3: Harry has been praised – Josh has received the showcase award

YEAR 4: Fernando has been praised – Olivia has received the showcase award

YEAR 5: Dylan has been praised – Emma has received the showcase award